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Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing in opposition to SB 210. Oregon’s system of voting by mail works, as its 

success has demonstrated for several decades now. Requiring in-person voting on 

election day will simply cost the state and citizens of Oregon money and time while 

contributing nothing of value to us. Because it also includes a voter ID requirement, 

this bill is a thinly veiled attempt to prevent eligible Oregonians from voting by 

creating unnecessary barriers under the pretense of preventing electoral fraud, which 

is extremely rare.  

 


